
REPORT 

OF THE 

EXECUTIVE SUBCOMMITTEE 
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ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

 

August 21, 2015 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Senator Bill Sample, Co-Chair Representative Rep. David Branscum, Co-Chair 

Senator Terry Rice, Vice Chair Representative Mark Lowery, Vice Chair 

Senator Jonathan Dismang Representative Jeremy Gillam 

Senator Missy Irvin Representative George B. McGill 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

We, the Executive Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council, met at 9:00 a.m. on Thursday, July 16, 

2015 in Room 272 of the State Capitol Building.  The members present are reflected on the sign in sheet.   

 

Marty Garrity, Director, Bureau of Legislative Research presented the proposed revision by Senator Bledsoe to 

the Rules of the Arkansas Legislative Council for the Subcommittee’s consideration.  Senator Dismang made 

a motion to adopt the notice requirement of Senator Bledsoe's revision.  The motion was seconded and 

carried without objection. 
 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Pursuant to Act 1258 of 2015, the Executive Subcommittee met on Monday, August 10, 2015 at 9:00 a.m. in 

Room 272 to consider the Request by the Arkansas State Athletic Commission, Arkansas Department of Health, 

to immediately implement Emergency Rule to Reduce Weight Cutting in the Amateur Class of Combative 

Sports.  The members present are reflected on the sign in sheet. 

 

The proposed emergency rule was approved and became effective on 12:01 a.m. August 12, 2015. 
 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

____________________________ ___________________________ 

Senator Bill Sample Representative David Branscum 

Senate Co-Chair House Co-Chair 
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